
 

 

On Friday 15th March, we welcomed ‘Roots to 
Branches Autism Network’ and their Sensory 
Resource Library. They offer lots of different 
sensory items including specialist books and 
toys. Your child can borrow items for up to 28 
days for free. 

For more information, you can contact ‘Roots 
to Branches’ on: 

Telephone - 024 7601 2717 

Email - admin@r2b.org.uk 

Website - www.roots2branches.co.uk 

 SENDIASS 

Warwickshire SENDIASS (SEND Information, Advice and Support Service) provides free, impartial 
and confidential information, advice and support around various topics relating to special edu-
cational needs and disabilities (SEND) for children living in Warwickshire and their parents or 
carers.  

For further information, advice and support, you can contact SENDIASS on 01788 
593159, email: warwickshiresendiass@barnardos.org.uk or visit their website: 
www.warwickshiresendiass.co.uk 

This year, we have launched our SEND family meetings. We 
have covered different topics including Autism, Dyslexia and 
Sensory. External professionals have also attended some of 
our meetings. 

As we look ahead to next term, we want to continue to im-
prove these meetings. Keep an eye out for a questionnaire to 
share your thoughts and views on our family meetings. 

At Stockingford Academy, we pride ourselves on our ‘Open Door Policy’. If you have any questions or concerns about 
your child (with or without a diagnosis of SEND), you can contact: 

Ms Sparrow (Assistant Head Teacher—Pastoral and SEND) 

Mrs Taylor (EYFS Leader and SENCO) 

Miss Barlow (SEND Teaching Assistant) 


